
 

 

Friday Updates  

7/16/2021: 

 

Firefighters Warren Kadden and Devon Skerry recently completed the Fire Inspector 1 course at 

the New Hampshire Fire Academy. Based on NFPA 1031, this course provides firefighters with 

a wide variety of skills to aid in fire prevention and inspection activities. Some of the topics 

covered in this course include building construction, decorative material and furnishings, fire 

drills, inspection procedures, code enforcement, fire alarms and communications. This course 

reinforces a deeper understanding of applicable codes and standards, covering various types of 

inspections and preparing the Inspector for the plans review process.  This certification is yet 

another tool that will help our firefighters to keep residents of Durham safe.   

 

Congratulations to Warren and Devon on completing this valuable course! 


